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MINUTES 

The Central Noble Community School Corporation Board of Education met in special session on 
Tuesday, May 30, 2017 at Central Noble Schools Board Room. 
 
Those in attendance were as follows: Troy Gaff, Mark Mawhorter, John Fitzpatrick, Rodney 
Stayner, Jackie Knafel and John McGill.  Also in attendance were Jamie Howard, David 
Worman, Robby Morgan, Shawn Hoover, Ty Schuller, Greg Moe and Jared Shisler.  
 
Rodney Stayner called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Mr. McGill to approve the Recommendation to hire: 

• John Bodey for Boys Summer Basketball  
• Josh Treesh for Girls Summer Basketball 

The motion passed, 5-0 
 
Mr. McGill moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzpatrick to approve the Recommendation to hire: 

• Jim Sickafoose for Boys Summer Baseball 
The motion passed, 4-1 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Mr. McGill to approve the Recommendation to hire: 

• Taylor Amber for Girls Summer Softball 
The motion passed, 5-0 
 
Mr. McGill moved, seconded by Ms. Knafel to approve the Recommendation to hire: 

• Erik Mawhorter for Summer Conditioning 
The motion passed, 4-0, with Mr. Mawhorter abstaining 
 
Ms. Knafel moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzpatrick to approve the following: 

• Acceptance of Resignation of Trisha Reid, Varsity Cheer Coach 
• Acceptance of Resignation of Brad Parker, Boys Varsity Tennis Coach 
• The Termination of Teacher Contract of Luann Watson 
• Recommendation to hire Valerie Wagner as the new Vocational Route Bus Driver 

The motion passed, 5-0 
 
Mr. McGill moved, seconded by Ms. Knafel to approve the Recommendation to hire: 

• Erik Mawhorter as Jr/Sr High Social Studies teacher 
The motion passed, 4-0, with Mr. Mawhorter abstaining 
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Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Ms. Knafel to approve the recommendation to use digital 
curriculum in lieu of printed curriculum. 
The motion passed, 5-0 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Mr. Mawhorter to approve the 2017-18 Elementary 
Textbook Rental Fees. 
The motion passed, 5-0 
 
Mr. Gaff made the following comments: 

• The Corporation has been approved for E-learning for 2017-18 
• The Corporation received 4 additional Dekko Grants 
• Updates to both the Student and Athletic handbooks are in process and will be in the 

June meeting 
• The Corporation is participating in the Chain O’ Lakes Festival next as part of promoting 

the schools.  We will host a GaGa Pit and be in the parade. 
• Various summer projects are scheduled or under way, including Central Office roofing, 

Wolf Lake carpeting and gym floor, LED lights in the parking lots and new carpeting in 
Albion Elementary occupied classrooms. 

• Graduation is this Sunday, June 4th at 2pm 
 
The board then heard from campus representatives. 
 

• Mr. Morgan: 
o Both Albion and Wolf Lake Elementary will be taking their reading incentive trip to 

a Tin Caps game tomorrow, May 31st. 
• Transportation-Officer Worman 

o Annual Bus Inspection is May 31st.  Kirk has been working hard the last few 
weeks, along with the help of Randy Jordan, getting the entire fleet ready. 

o Gave an overview of last week’s defensive tactics training with the bus drivers. 
• Jr/Sr High-Mrs. Hoover & Mr. Moe 

o DI competed in global competition last week where they placed 28th out of 98 
teams 

o Thursday, June 1st is the Jr High incentive trip to Deepriver Waterpark 
o The summer feeding program began today and it’s reported that we fed around 

100 children.  Breakfast will also be sent to students in the weight room 
o Mr. Moe and a couple teachers will be attending the NWEA Fusion conference in a 

couple weeks.  They will learn more about the testing and will be able to train 
others  

• Athletics-Mr. Schuller: 
o 2 Girls Track members will be heading to the State Track meet this coming 

weekend.   
o Awards Banquet is this evening 
o Funeral Arrangements have been announce for Athletic Trainer, Nathan 

Kostielney.  Viewing is Friday, with Burial on Saturday. 
 
 
Mr. Stayner noted the next board meeting will be on June 20, 2017 at 5:30pm at Central Office. 
 
Adjournment was at 6:07 p.m., followed by the signing of diplomas. 
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